
From: Haltiwanger, Katherine 
To: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 
LeMoine, Leigh <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/16/2013 2:07:39 PM 
Subject: FW: One more menthol letter

Attachments: mccrory.jpg

Letter attached.

-----Original Message -----
From: Ben Homeyer [mailto:benhomeyer@1101publicaffairs.com]
Sent: Sunday, September 15, 2013 10:32 AM
To: Stirling, Bryan; Pitts, Ted
Subject: One more menthol letter

Morning

I wanted to pass along the letter that NC Governor Pat McCrory signed on behalf of menthol tobacco. 
It is my hope that Governor Haley will do the same after she hears more on Tuesday. Any potential 
ban could have a very negative effect on SC. Have a good rest of the weekend, see you Tuesday
and please let me know if you have any questions.

Ben

mailto:Haltiwanger,%20Katherine
mailto:TedPitts@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov
mailto:benhomeyer@1101publicaffairs.com

